
On 27th of October with the initiative of Sport Journalism and Chess Department of 

the Armenian State Institute of Physical Culture and Sport , investigative journalist David 

Bloss will give a master class for the lecturers and and students. D. Bloss has a 30-year 

experience in working in the american media companies, he has also been the head of 

Media management school. 

During the master class, the guest will share his skills and experience of doing 

investigative journalism, telling about the methods and principles of investigative 

reporting, explaining the importance of following the requirements of journalistic ethics. 

The participants will have the opportunity to ask questions and be part of the interactive 

discussion. 

The meeting will take place at 12.am, in the 56 room. 


